ANGLICKÝ JAZYK – 9.B: 22.6. – 26.6.2020
Milí deváťáci, dear students!
Školní rok 2019/2020 nám končí a já bych se s vámi touto cestou ráda rozloučila.

The school year 2019/2020 is almost over and I would like to say goodbye to you.

Thank you for the debates, for the kind atmosphere and for the fun we had in our English lessons. I hope everything we did this year was helpful and all of you will be able to use English in the future studies and life. Don´t be affraid to speak English anywhere and anytime. Remember our lessons – it does not matter how many mistakes you make but it matters if you don´t communicate at all.

Have fun speaking English, meeting new people and knowing new cultures. 

Všem vám přeji krásné léto. Prožijte ho ve zdraví a v klidu. 

Enjoy the summer. Be healthy and calm.

Johana Fialková 

